
402 BNA Dr STE 500, Nashville, TN 37217
Michael Patton- Compliance Specialist / compliance@ndc-inc.com / Phone: 615-366-3230 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

COVER SHEET 

From: 

To: Date:

Pages: (Including cover page)

Regarding: 
 
 
 
 
Comments: 

NDC Homecare dba Preferred Medical
 Compliance 

***URGENT***
***This is being emailed to the “bill to” account for your company. Please distribute to any/all 

branches.*** 

Purchasing or Regulations 
Department 3/16/2022  

Compass Health – Urgent Medical Device Recall 
Voyager Rollator: RLEU10BL, RLEU10PK, RLEU10WT 

Dear Distributor,
Attached is a letter we received from Compass Health regarding the recall on certain lots of Voyager Rollators. 
Our records indicate that you purchased this product from us. Please read attached letter and check your 
inventory for RLEU10BL, RLEU10PK, RLEU10WT. If you have any of this product in stock, please fill out attached 
“Attachment A – Field Correction Reply Form” so that replacement parts can be sent to you. If you have any 
questions please feel free to contact me. It is very important that we receive a response, a record of receipt is 
very important in documentation of these types of notices. Additionally, if you have distributed these products to 
your customers, please advise them of the recall, and have them complete the “Attachment A – Field Correction 
Reply Form.” 
Thanks, 

 
Michael Patton 
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